
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13th January, 2018 
 

António Guterres  
Secretary General 
United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 
 
Dear Mr. Secretary General, 
 
Finesse Consults Ltd is pleased to restate our commitment to the ten principles of the United Nations Global 
Compact. 
 
We have integrated these principles in our Company’s culture and implemented them in our day to day 
operations over the past 12 months. 
 
We hereby present our communication on progress which we have made with its implementations, while 
recommitting ourselves to continuous improvement as we further our implementations of these principles. 
 
Yours faithfully 
For: Finesse Consults 
 
 
 
Fola Ogunsola 
Managing Consultant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2,Hameed Kasumu Street, Chevy View Estate, Off Chevron Drive, Lagos 
Website: www.finesseconsults.com 

Email address: info@finesseconsults.com 
Telephone: +234 816 523 9153, +234 708 324 2814 
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